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What a week!

Once again it has been a busy week around the school. T
have seen some fantastic learning and so many faces
engaged and enjoying their learning! As a school we have
been developing our positive behaviour policy and have
introduced short lessons to help support the children with
this. I have to say I am so amazed with how well they are
all doing. The legendary lines around the school, the
wonderful walking and all those marvellous manners! I am so
proud of everyone! T would also like to say thank you to all
our parent/carers for supporting our push on uniform and
supporting us by ensuring children are in school wearing
their correct uniform and shoes.

Attendance heroes

A big well done to the following classes for achieving over our
96% attendance target last week:

Brighton, Shoreham, Italy, France, Germany, Canada, Peri,
Morocco, Tanzania, Bangladesh, Japan, South Korea, and New
Zealand!

Upcoming events

Next week we have our whole school apple day events! Over
the course of Thursday and Friday the children will take

part in a range of activities including making their own
fresh apple juice to take home! Please make sure you send
your child in with a bottle by Wednesday that they will be
able to use.

FOG donations

On Fridays FOG take children out to celebrate their birthday
with birthday baking. If you have any used ice cream or
selection box tubs please consider donating them to FOG so
children can bring their cupcakes home.

Volunteers / Helpers

Do you have some time to spare? Would you like to help
children grow in confidence with reading? Why not come
in and volunteer to hear children read?

As a school we listened to feedback from parents and
carers and have started to arrange more frips, out of
school events and outdoor Wild Wood Learning. In order
to carry these events out we have to ensure safe child
to adult ratios but not just that - we would love for
parents/carers to be able to join us with these fun
activities. So why not head into the office for DBS
paperwork so you can come along and join in too!

KEY DATES

INSET DAYS
Friday 25th October 2024
Friday 23rd May 2025
Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Autumn Term 2024
Starts: 03.09.24 - Ends 20.12.24
Half term: 28.10.24 - 01.11.24

Spring_Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25
Half term: 17.02.25-21.02.25

Summer Term 2025
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25
Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

O 01903 854970
N office@theglobeprimary.co.uk
Don't forget to report any absences on Studybugs,
please do not report absences via Class Dojo.

Learning for life!



